
 

 

Welcome to  

Morley Meadow Primary 
School Admissions  September 2022 

Morley Meadow Primary will be holding 
tours of the school for parents and carers 
of children who will be starting school in 
September 2022.  

Part of the Westcountry Schools Trust  

 

During  the tours you will have the opportunity to meet the Head 
Teacher, view our classrooms, learning environments and find out 
about the provision we have to offer your child. There will also be the 
opportunity to ask any questions that you may have about the admis-
sions process and how we support your child’s induction into school. 

Tours of the school will be taking place on:  

 Thursday 7th October - 9:30am and 1:45pm 

 Tuesday 12th October - 1:45pm and 4pm 

 Tuesday 19th October -  9:30am and 4pm 

If you would like to take the opportunity to come and meet us on our tour, 
please contact the school office on 01752 401293 to book a place.  


